
Alicante, August 20th 2018. 

 

Dear colleague: 

 

As you probably know, there exist an initiative form the WSES of having a chapter of the WSES in 

all countries interested on it. Until now, Italy is the only country having such a particular chapter.  

As representative delegate on the WSES from Spain, I have been proposed as coordinator of the 

Spanish chapter and this letter is to invite an propose you as a member of it. The aim of this WSES 

Spanish chapter is to promote training and education in the field of emergency and trauma 

surgery in Spain, promoting basic and clinical research in this context, diffusing protocols and 

guidelines developed by WSES. The national board will be created involving Spanish surgeons with 

daily practice in emergency and trauma surgery.  

Hoping this challenge will be of your interest and I will be looking forward to have your 

participation. Please, confirm your interest, and send your contact data to dcostacir@gmail.com 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Dr. David Costa, PhD. 

WSES National Delegate. 

Alicante University General Hospital. 

Colorectal Surgery Unit. 

Trauma Care Committee Coordinator.  
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